Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 12:24 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Please vote no to rezoning
Attachments: Scott Hendrickson Letter of Opposition.pdf

The attached email was dated August so maybe it is already attached to the file.

From: Nancy Green <nanagramgreen@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 10:45 AM

To: Reynolds, Mitch <reynoldsm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Richmond, Andrea <richmonda@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumeister,
Scott <neumeisters@cityoflacrosse.org>; Janssen, Barb <janssenb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Sleznikow, Larry
<sleznikowl@cityoflacrosse.org>; Weaver, Justice <weaverj@cityoflacrosse.org>; Kahlow, Chris
<kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org>; Kiel, Mac <kielm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Mindel, Mackenzie
<mindelm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Woodard, Chris <woodardc@cityoflacrosse.org>; Schwarz, Rebecca
<schwarzr@cityoflacrosse.org>; Trost, Jennifer <trostj@cityoflacrosse.org>; Happel, Douglas
<happeld@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Mark <neumannm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Elsen, Nikki
<Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org>

Subject: Re: Please vote no to rezoning

On Tue, Oct 5, 2021 at 4:01 PM Nancy Green <panagramgreen@gmail.com> wrote:

On Tue, Oct 5, 2021 at 2:34 PM Nancy Green <nanagramgreen@gmail.com> wrote:



Odegaard, Jason

From: Odegaard, Jason

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 9:26 AM

To: Scott Hendrickson; Neumeister, Scott; Richmond, Andrea; Kahlow, Chris: Reynolds,
Mitch

Cc: Pete Geary

Subject: RE: Riverside

Mr Henderson,

Thank you for sharing your opinion on the conversation surrounding Riverside Park. | want to stress that the current
business proposal being vetted does not solely revolve around the wedding venue aspect. That is one use that would be
incorporated into the operations. } am putting together a information sheet that | will be reteasing, in hopes that some

misinformation can be corrected. | would be happy to discuss this matter with you further. Also, | removed Tim Kabat
and added Mayor Mitch Reynolds from your email, t am assuming you were trying te loop in the current Mayor,

Thanks

Jay Odegaard
Director

La Crosse Parks, Recreation & Forestry
400 La Crosse Street

First Floor City Hall

La Crosse, WI 54601

Phone 608*789*7593

odegaardi@gityoﬂacrosse.grg

A ship is safe in the harbor—but that’s not what ships are for.

From: Scott Hendrickson <shendrickson320@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 6:35 PM

To: Kabat, Tim <kabatt@cityoflacrosse.orgs; Neumeister, Scott <neumeisters@cityoflacrosse.org>; Richmond, Andrea
<richmonda@citvoﬂacrosse.org>; Kahlow, Chris <kahlowc@cityoflacrosse.org>; Odegaard, Jason
<Odegaardj@cityoflacrosse.org>

Cc: Pete Geary <rgeary@lacrossecounty.org>

Subject: Riverside

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

...............................................................................................................
........

I am strongly OPPOSED to converting the Fish Hatchery building in Riverside Park to a wedding venue. TI.1e upfront
renovation cost to us taxpayers is way too high, parking will be a major probiem, no need to compete with other venues,
etc.

Respectfully,
Scott Hendrickson
La Crosse Resident



